
~ 
GOVERNMENT 
FLORIDA 

August16,2018 

To: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and the Board of County Commissioners 

~ Carrie Mathes, Manager, Procurement Division 

Contact: Deodat Budhu, P.E., Manager, Roads and Drainage Division 
407-836-7958 

Subject: Award of Invitation for Bids Y18-1090-PD, Polyethylene Pipes and Fittings 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Approval to award Invitation for Bids Y18-1090-PD, Polyethylene Pipes and Fittings, to the 
low responsive and responsible bidder, Ferguson Waterworks, in the estimated contract 
award amount of $238,082.70 for a 1-year term. Further request authorization for the 
Procurement Division to renew the contract for two additional option years. 

PROCUREMENT: 

This contract will provide for polyethylene pipes and fittings to be ordered on an as needed 
basis for various projects throughout the County. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in account number 1002 072 2708 4160. 

APPROVALS: 

The Roads and Drainage and Business Development Divisions concur with this 
recommendation. 

REMARKS: 

Two bids were received and evaluated for responsiveness, responsibility, and price. 
Ferguson Waterworks is the low responsive and responsible bidder. The bid is considered 
reasonable based on the technical evaluation and recommendation of staff. 
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Bid Tabulation 

Bidder: 

1. 

2. 

Ferguson Waterworks 
Base Year 
Option Year 1 
Option Year 2 
Total Estimated Bid 

Consolidated Pipe & Supply 
Base Year 
Option Year 1 
Option Year 2 
Total Estimated Bid 

$238,082.70 
$250,022.60 
$255,545.25 
$743,630.60 

$246,278.86 
$259,471.94 
$273,737.31 
$779,488.11 



July 26, 2018 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

PROJECT: 

GOVERNMENT 

BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT DIVISION 

Perry Davis, Senior Purchasing Agent 
Procurement Division 

Kesi Warren, Senior Contract AdministratoW 
Business Development Division 

Business Development Division Bid Evaluation 

IFB #YlS-1090-PD, Polyethylene Pipes and Fittings 

Interoffice Memorandum 

The Business Development Division evaluated the 2 bids submitted for this project and found that the 
bidders ate not an Orange County Certified Minority Women Business Enterprises. Hence, the bid 
preference program in accordance with the County's M/WBE Ordinance, Section 17-324 can not be 
applied. 

c: Sheena Ferguson, Manager, Business Development Division 


